I am writing to voice my support for the Health Insurance (Certain Types of
Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013.

Below are my reasons for supporting this bill.

It horrifies me that Medicare is and can be used to fund the termination of a
female child for being a female.

Aborting a child due to its gender is not a valid medical reason, china and India
are already facing problems with more males than females because of this
horrific discriminatory practice.

The United Nations is already attempting to stop this across the world we should
be supporting this action pro-actively by ensuring tax payers money is not
funding this practice in Australia through Medicare or any system for that matter.

We will be robbing our society of females and males who contribute richly to
every aspect of this country.

Regards

Levi and Katie Marsh(+ our daughter Ayla)





